(put on school letterhead)

(insert date)

Dear Business Owner/Manager,

We know you support education and are asking for your collaboration in creating better employees for you to hire in the future by creating a climate of respecting responsibilities and respecting relationships in our children.  Here are some specifics about our school:

First, at (insert the name of your school here), we are focusing on these behavioral expectations: (insert expectations).  This is part of a systems change project we are supporting in an effort to increase time on task and improving academic achievement.  We would like you to inform your employees of our school’s expectations and ask them to notice students who exemplify these skills when visiting your establishment and give specific feedback to the students they see by saying things like: “I like the way you showed respect for others by walking politely in the store aisles.”  This will label appropriate behavior and help children make the connection to generalize what we are teaching at school in the community.  We have included on the next page some paper acknowledgements that you can hand out identifying these behaviors when you see them.  We call these acknowledgements (insert recognition name) and we appreciate your support of this effort.  We feel that labeling appropriate behavior will increase that behavior in all children in all areas of their lives.  The children will bring these recognitions back to school for points.

Second, we would like to invite you to attend any functions at the school.  Our school website is (insert website here) and we will post any evening performances, PTO/PTA meetings, carnivals, or other events on this website.  Please come dressed in your uniform or wearing your employee name tag as a way to advertise your business.  We feel this will not only allow you to advertise your business but help children see the value and importance of their education when it is supported by the entire community.  We know the greatest gift we can give anyone is time and to build a relationship. 

Third, we are asking for any donations you may be able to provide in the way of goods or services.  These donations could include:  letters giving parents of students who are caught exhibiting excellent behavior  a discount on your services, tangible prizes for educators or students, offers of allowing a child to serve as an apprentice in your store, trial memberships to your organization, samples of your services, etc.  We are including a tax deduction letter you may use for tax purposes on this deduction.  We want this to be a symbiotic relationship.  We know that if you support us by providing these contributions, it will bring business to your establishment from the parents of the students we are working with, in our school.  

We thank you in advance of your support of (insert name of school).  We know the students of today will become the employees of tomorrow.  Your support now will reap huge benefits in the future.

Educationally yours, 

